
 

 

IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT! 
 

We are proud to say that we, again for the 
second year in a row, have an approved 
public profile and will be participating in 
the Big Day of Giving.  This site lists non-
profits that have gone through an 
extensive process to establish a profile of 
their organization.  We are proud of all 
that we have accomplished.    Please take a moment to review our profile 
and then share with everyone that may be interested; and ask them to 
share it as well,  
https://www.bigdayofgiving.org/rollinghillsbluestarmoms  
 

During Big Day of Giving, the 
Sacramento region will come 
together to support 600 local 
nonprofits that strengthen our 
community every day. From 
midnight to midnight on Thursday, 
May 4, donors can go to 

bigdayofgiving.org and give to the organizations that make the capital 
area our home.  We are proud to say that Rolling Hills Blue Star Moms 
has, for the second year, qualified to participate in the 2017 Big Day of 
Giving on May 4, 2017.  PLEASE SHARE this information, the more people 
we reach, the more successful it will be for 
us.   https://www.bigdayofgiving.org/rollinghillsbluestarmoms  
 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT!!! 
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